
Service Alert: Waste Collection Disruption 

Republic Services (Republic) has notified San Joaquin County 
that a labor strike is impacting residential trash collection within 
the County’s Refuse Service Area C (residential-refuse-collection-
service-map.pdf). 

The Public Works Department knows how important reliable 
service is and is communicating regularly with Republic for 
updates. Republic is also reaching out to customers directly via 
email and/or phone.  

Republic is responsible for providing collection services and 
addressing questions and issues related to charges and billing. 
Republic‘s contact number for customers is (209) 466-3808, and 
their online website address is https://www.republicservices.com/. 
Please be aware that due to the large number of affected 
customers, call wait times will likely be longer than usual.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding as this situation 
unfolds. We’ll share more info as it becomes available.  
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